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Dear parents and carers, 

What a week it has been! I hope that this weekend sees the end of the 

snow, so that we can get back to normal!  However, we have had some fun 

in the snow, which we thought you might like to see. 

 

Sydenham Superstars 18th January 2013 

Mrs Harrad’s class loved playing in the snow and made  this  
great snowman. 

Mr Lignier was chosen by the children for his fantastic work on French day 
and for helping make our French breakfast such a success. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


                             Diary Dates for the Spring Term 2013 
 
Wednesday 30th January: Year 5 and 6 Football Squad to Campion 1.00pm 
Friday 8th February: The PTA will be holding a Cake Break for parents (starting 
at 2pm) before our Share a Book Session at 2.45. 
Friday 15th February: SCHOOL CLOSED FOR STAFF TRAINING 
 
Half Term: Monday 18th—Friday 22nd February 
 
Monday 25th February: Back to School :Highly Sprung Theatre Group in School 
to                                             
perform a Special Assembly for the start of SCIENCE Week 
Monday 4th March: PTA taking Assembly for World Book Day 
Wednesday 6th March: Year 1 agility at Campion at 9.30 
Thursday 7th March: World Book Day 
Friday 8th March: Year 4 visit to Ashmolean Museum 
Saturday 9th March: Jumble Sale 10.30-12.30 Working in the School Garden 
Adults only 10.30-12.30 
Wednesday 20th March: Pupil Learning Review meetings with Parents and  
Carers 3.30-5.30pm 
Thursday 21st March: Pupil Learning Review meetings with Parents and  
Carers 3.30-7.00pm 
Friday 22nd March: Treasure Hunt (weather permitting) organised by the PTA. 
 
Polite reminder: Please pay dinner money in advance. 
 

 
Lateness: Please make sure that your child is at school for 8.55. Lateness is  
disruptive and distressing for your child, starting the day badly. It also 
causes extra work for staff. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
World Book Day is on  Thursday 7th March. Children can come to school 

school dressed up as their favourite book characters and we will hold a special 
assembly.children will receive a £1 World Book day Voucher. 


